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        The Ionian Journey 
19 – 24 Octomber 2024 

 

 
 

The sun will blaze over the turquoise waters of the Ionian Sea as the Ivan Patzaichin Team sets 

sail from the marina of Lefkada with a fleet of catamarans and sailing boats. This journey will 

be a scouting mission for a future sailing trip planned for October 2024, designed to offer 

guests a full experience of different types of boats and sailing adventures through the 

enchanting Ionian Islands of Greece. 

The first stop will be Kefalonia, with its rugged cliffs and quaint villages. Anchoring in Fiskardo, 

the team will explore cobblestone streets and savor local delicacies. The following day, they 

will sail to Meganisi, marveling at its hidden coves and pristine beaches, where they will spend 

hours snorkeling in crystal-clear waters. 

Nightfall on Meganisi will bring a sky full of stars, a celestial tapestry that will leave the team 

in awe. Setting sail again at dawn, they will head to the serene and less frequented island of  
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Kalamos. In the ghost village of Port Leone, they will feel the weight of history in the 

silent, abandoned streets. 

With a diverse fleet, the team will let the wind guide them freely among the islands. Guests 

will experience the thrill of sailing on different vessels, from the stability of catamarans to 

the agility of sailing boats. They will encounter playful dolphins, explore mythical caves, and 

forge fleeting friendships with fellow sailors and locals. The Ionian Islands will reveal their 

secrets, gifting them stunning vistas and moments of profound beauty. 

As their odyssey nears its end, the Ivan Patzaichin Team will feel a deep gratitude for the 

Ionian Sea. These islands will offer more than just destinations; they will provide a 

timeless dance between wind, sea, and sail. With a heart full of memories and plans for the 

upcoming trip in October 2024, they will point their fleet towards new horizons, 

embracing the endless possibilities of the journey ahead. 

Contact Person: 
Bro. Cristian CARPINEANU 

+4.0727.377.614, c.carpineanu@wexa.ro

To organize this trip as best as possible, we need to know who wants to participate by 
August 15, 2024. After receiving all confirmations, we will select the most interesting 

boats and communicate the final costs to you. 

Therefore, please contact Cristi for further details and to confirm your participation. 

Thank you, and we look forward to embarking on this unforgettable adventure together! 

Warm regards,  

The Ivan Patzaichin Team 

mailto:c.carpineanu@wexa.ro



